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12:30PM - 1:00PM
OATH leadership will update you on the transition of all special education 
due process hearings to OATH Special Education Hearings Division (SEHD) 
Impartial Hearing Officers. We will also discuss what to expect when 
appearing before OATH to resolve disputes regarding the identification, 
evaluation or educational placement of a student with a disability in New 
York City. OATH SEHD would also like to take the opportunity to answer 
questions you may have. Questions must be submitted in advance to  
SEHD@oath.nyc.gov by 5:00 PM on Tuesday, January 23, 2024.

This event is free and open to the public. 

Click here to register

Scan this QR code to register

mailto:SEHD@oath.nyc.gov
https://nyc-oath.webex.com/weblink/register/r045df67521b21e9ec1bc3352b23e525b

